
From: Susan Haire <haires@bcsdschools.net>
To: 'paulcampbell@scsenate.gov'paulcampbell@scsenate.gov 

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Rodney ThompsonThompsonr@bcsdschools.net

Date: 5/27/2014 1:11:35 PM
Subject: BCSD's letter: Bill H5253

Attachments: [Untitled].pdf

Dear Senator Campbell and Ms. Veldran:

Please find attached the letter from Berkeley County School District regarding bill H5253.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Susan Haire
Public Information Officer •  Office of Communications & Community Relations •  Berkeley County 
School District
PO Box 608, Moncks Corner, SC 29461 • 843.899.8611 Office* 843.743.6279 Cell

Mission: Building upon our rich Lowcountry traditions, we will ignite, in every student, a passion for 
life-long learning. Through dynamic instruction, creative partnerships and exceptional support, we will 
foster opportunities for each student to build a legacy of success .
Berkeley County School District provides employee E-mail access for administrative and instructional 
use. E-mail correspondence to/from Berkeley County School District is considered public information 
and subject to release under the South Carolina Freedom Of Information Act or pursuant to 
subpoena.
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